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‘For with God, nothing is impossible’
Luke 1:37

Here are the latest updates from our eco-council!

New Eco-Warrior Award
The eco-warrior award will be awarded to one child per term, for contributing
to our eco aims and going above and beyond to take care of our community,
environment and planet! Congratulations to Lola in 4TS who has gained the
status of eco-warrior in the Autumn term for helping her family with recycling,
walking to school, planting flowers and donating her old things. If you would
like to apply, see Miss. Fifer or Mrs. Spedding for an application form!

Eco Club
The children that have attended eco club this term have been very busy helping the wildlife in our
community. We have made some home-made bird feeders, which we have donated to some of
our local care homes. If you would like to have a go at making your own bird feeder at home, we
have included the instructions below.


